
13 March 2023

Kia ora Eim whānau,

We are looking forward to Week 8, our Cultural Week at Mt Albert Campus. As part of
making this a memorable and exciting time of celebration, we would like to decorate the
school to reflect our cultural diversity. Having a team of parents to help us do this would be
invaluable. If you are able to volunteer some time or have some decorations that you could
contribute we would love for you to be involved. These need to be fairly robust, nothing
precious. The team plans to start setting up on Friday morning at 9 am, continuing on
Monday. Please fill in the google form (link below) and we will be in contact. Thank you to
those who have already put their name down to assist in other ways.
Help with decorations for Cultural Week

We invite all of our Elim family and extended family to our Whānau night on Thursday 23rd
March.  Please come dressed in your cultural dress if you would like to do so.

5 pm We will fellowship with a family picnic dinner
5:45 pm This will be followed by an informal meet the teacher.
6:15 pm The event will conclude after our spectacular Cultural Concert led by

our Year 13 cultural leads. Students from all levels will be performing
in this concert.

In the case of bad weather, the evening will be moved to Friday 24th March (the following
evening) You will receive an email notifying you of the postponement on the 23rd in the
morning.

Thank you for your support in making this event a success.

Nga mihi nui

Tania Calvert

https://forms.gle/YmRf4jsVmY3pa5YH6

